
LEGAL NOTICE 
Request for Proposals (RFP) 

 
Richland County Children Services (RCCS) will receive proposals at its office, 731 Scholl Rd., 
Mansfield, OH 44907, until 11:00 A.M., Friday, April 18, 2025. Proposals received after that time 
will not be accepted. 
 
The purpose of this proposal is to replace the current access control system at the Children 
Services facility.  The full RFP is available in the office of Richland County Children Services, 731 
Scholl Rd., Mansfield, OH 44907 or the agency website at 
www.richlandcountychildrenservices.org. 
 
Proposals will be rated by a committee and the contract will be awarded to the vendor with the 
highest-rated proposal. 
 
RCCS reserves the right to reject any or all proposals. 
 
 
 
Note to newspaper: 
Please publish 3/19/2025 & 3/26/2025 

http://www.richlandcountychildrenservices.org/

